
Dear sir/ madam 
I would like to add my views to the proposed planning consultation and refer to the link above. I am 
a homeowner of 20 years in Enfield and work in this borough too. My family and I do not want 
development at the expense of our green belt land. Once it’s gone- it’s gone forever. It is part of the 
history and beauty of this borough.  


